
 
                              Fontana High School 

     Daily Bulletin-Students 
March 4, 2024 

 
 
 

-Steeler Sports Update:  Over the weekend, our boys volleyball team placed 2nd in the silver bracket at the Rancho 
Verde tournament.  Christian Castilo earned all-tournament honors.  Today, our softball team plays at home against 
Vista Del Lago.  Tomorrow, our swim team has their first meet on the road against Slover Mountain High School.  On 
Wednesday, baseball plays at home against Western Christian.  Support your fellow Steelers because that’s what a 
Steeler does. 

 
-Prom 2024 is now less than 2 months away and is happening on Saturday, April 20.  It will be at the Riverside 
Municipal Auditorium from 7-11pm.  Cost is $85 or $75 with your Steeler Card.  Guests are $90, and guest permission 
slips are available in the Steeler Store.  Buy your tickets soon before prices go up after Spring Break. 
 
-Calling all freshmen, sophomores, and juniors.  If you are interested in being a part of Fohi ASB for next year, ASB 
applications are now available in the Steeler Store.  Applications are due on Wednesday. 
 
-GEMS (Girl Empowerment for Modern Society) Club has a meeting today after school in Q101, and Creative Writing 
Club meets today after school in Q102. If you are interested in joining one of these clubs, please stop by for more 
information. 
 
-SFC Steelers for Christ will now be meeting weekly in room E102 after school. bring a friend.  Also, SFC is now selling 
SFC hoodies and hats for a limited time. Swing by E102 and place your order. They will go fast. 
 
-All junior and senior girls interested in playing powder puff this year, the permission slips and jersey order forms are 
now available in the Steeler Store. 
 
-Do you like spending time outdoors? Do you have an interest in improving our campus? Do you need a new hobby? 
Then join Gardening Club. We meet every Tuesday and Thursday afterschool in A204. Be prepared to get your hands a 
little dirty. 
 
-ATTENTION ALL FUTURE JUNIORS AND SENIORS! Are you interested in helping Baby Steelers (AKA Freshman!) adjust 
to the FOHI family? Link Crew may be the place for you! Application QR codes are posted all over campus and on 
TEAMS! LAST DAY TO APPLY IS MARCH 13th! Stop by H103 for more info! 
 
-Fohi Football Announcement: Spring Football begins tomorrow. All who plan on participating in football for 
upcoming season MUST participate in spring football. Multi-sport athletes are exempt, those athletes should see 
coach Gonzales for more information. If you want more info regarding upcoming spring practices, please see Coach 
Gonzales in ST-119.  
 
-The bike/skateboard rack that is at the back of the school has been moved to behind the Soccer cage between the 2 
small bleachers.  Please remember to lock your bike and skateboards at all times.  If you need a lock, please visit the 
security office.  The front bike/skateboard rack will still be in the same location and available for use as well.  Thank 
you!  
 
-And finally Steelers, many of life’s failures are people who did not realize how close they were to success when they 
chose to give up…Be the best version of yourself and Live Maroon today, all day, every day, right here at…Fohi 
 


